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Accessibility project 
As the foodbank increasingly relies on social media and the website for reaching our community, we are working to improve the accessibility of our digital resources. It’s important and we have clear tasks to tackle, but we’re not getting there quickly enough. Can you help?
Ideally you will already have some knowledge of accessibility standards and good practice for alt-text and captioning, or have taken part in an accessibility audit before, or you’re a user of accessibility features. 
You do not need any specialist programs or technology, but you will need access to a computer that can open and edit documents in Word, access to the internet where you can upload and download files, and the possibility of installing simple and free apps for video file editing (these can be ‘portable apps’ that are stored and run from an external hard drive/ USB).
Depending on your previous experience, you might need to spend some time learning how to write alt-text, image descriptions and standards for captioning, as well as learning to use any programs or apps you haven’t used before. The person currently leading this project has all the materials you will need, and will offer guidance and training to get you started. 
You can undertake this work remotely, and choose to either meet in person or via Zoom for support. 
This could be a good project for someone who wants to learn new skills in accessibility. There is a backlog of material to make more accessible, which can be done as a standalone project. It would also work as a group project, with a small team learning together and then working individually on sub-sets of materials. 
There is also the possibility of staying on afterwards in an ongoing role for occasional tasks, for example captioning a new video or writing alt-text for new campaign materials, or further developing your skills and contribution, for example in other areas of accessibility.
To apply, please get in touch with Emma via volunteers@southend.foodbank.org.uk  If you haven’t volunteered with us before, or some time ago, you will also need to complete a general volunteer application before starting. For an informal chat about the role, you are welcome to contact Sarah fundraising@southend.foodbank.org.uk 
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